Roxann Isbrecht
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From: Helen Sullivan <hsulli.2012@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 4:27 PM
To: Roxann Isbrecht
Subject: , Fire Board representative report

Fire Board Meeting
Hartford Fire Board
January 9, 2023

All board members were present. Also present were Chief Harting, Asst. Chief McGrew and Secretary Carole Kiernan
Guests present: Ron Sefcheck, Township Supervisor

Bills totaling $31,419.14 were presented to the board for approval.

This included the following:

S&A Automotive for rebuilding front end suspension for Asst. Chiefs truck
$2994.00

$1020.00 Air pack testing which has to be done every year.

The amount listed as a deposit for Pride Care is the three months that was owed and deposited in December, as |
referenced last month.
The new billing for December was done as of this meeting, it will show up on next month's report if it was paid.

There was a total of 61 calls for the month. The department responded/ assisted to a number of fires over a few days in
December. Whish included the home on Center St., a barn fire during the recent storm and a fatal fire in Bangor.

| have received a copy of the proposed budget and have forwarded it to the City Clerk. |am unsure whether this was
based on the new percentage split.

One of my concerns is with the Policy order 1300/1301 addressing Donations and Contributions. | have not seen any
specific dollar amounts for these accounts. | believe this should be made a little clearer as to what types of monies are
to be placed in this account and the board should see an accounting of any monies in this account and any
expenditures.

A discussion was held concerning issues arising during the recent severe winter storm and the lack of some type of plan
in place for not only the winter, but the summer storm season. | have asked the City Clerk to add this to this month's
agenda for discussion and hopefully future action.

Respectfully submitted,
Helen Sullivan
City Commissioner /Fire Board Representative



